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Thank you for taking the time to read this weekly newsletter.  
We hope you will find its contents useful.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Years 3 / 4 
British Museum - all day 

24th November 
 

Winter Fair 
Wed 14th December 

3.30pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Last Day of Term:  
Friday 16th December 

(1.30 finish) 
 

First day back at school 
for children: 

Wed 4th January 2023 

 
 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Indigo  Layan 
Lilac  Jannat  
Silver  Maryah    
Crimson   David 
Yellow        Aisha 
Gold          Lucas 
Green   Hafsa      
Pink           Aysha B 
Purple Cece 
Orange Nevaeh 
Brown          Cyreen 
Red    Scarlett 
Blue  Amelia 

   
Well done superstars! 

 
Free Cinema Trips 
 
Thanks to Into Film all Pakeman children, from year 1 to year 6, 
got to visit the cinema free this week.  Into Film’s free film festival 
has been cancelled for the last two years, so it was very exciting 
for our children to be able to take part this year and see some 
great films.  Thank you to Emma for organising this for everyone. 

Pakeman Winter Fair 
 
This year, Pakeman will be holding a winter fair.  This will take 
place after school on Wednesday, 14th December at 3.30pm   
 
If you can help us to run a stall please let us know.  Our next PTA 
meeting is after school on Friday 2nd December.  We would love 
to see some parents and carers at this meeting.  Any support you 
can give the school for this festive event is much appreciated.  If 
you can’t make the meeting but would like to help at the event 
then please catch Marcia in the playground or email:                
mharris@pakeman.islington.sch.uk   

 



A full colour version of this newsletter can be found on our school website at: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Did you know?.... 
 
A child who misses school just twice per month will 
lose out on 18 days’ education across the school 
year – that’s nearly four weeks!  If you are struggling 
with issues around attendance and punctuality please 
have a conversation with our school office team to see 
if we can help. 

Sleep Workshop 
 
Bright Start Islington are running a sleep workshop.  This 
workshop will explore ways to improve both your sleep and 
your child’s sleep and help you to feel more confident 
about your family’s routine. 

Date: Wednesday 30th November    

Time: 13:00 – 15:00 

Location: Ambler Children's Centre (Entrance on Romilly Road) London, N4 2QX 



 


